
Montana Pork Producers Council 
M E D I A   S T A T E M E N T 

  
SWINE FLU INFORMATION:  PORK IS SAFE TO EAT; MONTANA’S HOG FARMERS  

VIGILANT IN ON-FARM PRECAUTIONS 
 
April 28, 2009, JORDAN, MT –  The Montana Pork Producers Council today issued the below statement 
regarding recently diagnosed U.S. cases of the swine influenza virus: 

 
“The Montana Pork Producers Council is aware of the current situation and concerns with cases of 
swine influenza in various states within the US.” 
 
“It is our understanding that prel


